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Gary Spackman, MAY 11

DEPARTMENT OF
WATER RESOURCES

Please consider this my notice of intent to participate regarding the matter of the
Big Wood CM-DC-2015-001 and for the Little Wood CM-DC-2015-002 water calls.
Thank You,

Peter (Zach) & Lori Sewell

P.O. Box 3175

Hailey, 1d. 83333

zlsewell@gmail.com

May 6, 2015



